
 

 

 

 

 

  

LEOPOLD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 Hawkshead Road 

Harlesden,  
NW10 9UR 

Tel: 0208 459 5654 
www.leopoldprimary.co.uk   

Email: admin@leopold.brent.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Miss Rachel Mollett  

 

 

Gwenneth Rickus 
242-250 Brentfield Road 

Neasden,  NW10 8HE 
Tel: 0208 961 5336 

www.leopoldprimary.co.uk 
Email: adminlgr@leopold.brent.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss Rachel Mollett  

                                                                                                                                    
 

            26th May 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to you with upcoming events for the last half term at Leopold 
Primary School.   
 
We have had a very successful year with exciting visits, whole school events, 
parents’ workshops and more. Please see below some of the events 
happening Summer 2; 
 

• Year 5 residential – Saturday 3rd June - Sunday 4th June 

• Year 6 residential – Wednesday 5th July – Friday 7th July 

• Year 6 prom - Thursday 20th July at 2pm 

• Year 6 leavers assembly Friday 21st July at 11am  

• Year 6 show – Monday 17th July   

• Sports Day – Tuesday 11th July 

• STEM projects – Monday 3rd July, Monday 17th July, Tuesday 18th 

July, Wednesday 19th July, Thursday 20th July 

• Opening world Curriculum launching in year 2 – Tuesday 6th June 

• Year 2 Tate Modern – Tuesday 6th June 

• Year 3 trip to The National Portrait Gallery - Thursday 13th July  

• Year 2 trip to Mandir Temple – Wednesday 19th July  
 
Class assemblies  

We are delighted to invite you into school to watch our Summer term 

class assemblies.  They will be held on Thursday mornings from 9am in 

the main hall.   

 

Date Class 

Friday 9th June Year 4 Aspen 

Thursday 15th June  Reception Sunshine 

Thursday 22nd June Year 5 Chestnut 

Thursday 29th June Year 5 Juniper 

 
 
 

http://www.leopoldprimary.co.uk/
http://www.leopoldprimary.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

  

LEOPOLD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 Hawkshead Road 

Harlesden,  
NW10 9UR 

Tel: 0208 459 5654 
www.leopoldprimary.co.uk   

Email: admin@leopold.brent.sch.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Miss Rachel Mollett  

 

 

Gwenneth Rickus 
242-250 Brentfield Road 

Neasden,  NW10 8HE 
Tel: 0208 961 5336 

www.leopoldprimary.co.uk 
Email: adminlgr@leopold.brent.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Miss Rachel Mollett  

 
 
In addition to this we recently did a parent survey – thank you to all those 
who completed it.  The results were good and show an improvement since 
December when we did our last survey. 
 
 

My child is happy at school 83% 

My child feels safe at school 84% 

The school makes sure pupils are well behaved 70% 

The school makes me aware of what children are learning 69% 

When I raise concerns, they are dealt with properly 33% 

The school has high expectations of my child 69% 

My child is doing well 87% 

The school lets me know how my child is doing 72% 

There is a good range of subjects for my child to learn 67% 

My child takes part in clubs 75% 

The school supports my child wider development 55% 

I would recommend this school to a friend 61% 

 
There are some areas we still need to work on and will be holding parent 
forums to discuss them.   
Parent forum: 
Friday 16th June – 9am 
Friday 30th June – 9am 
Friday 14th – July – 9am 
 
 
Thank you for all the support you have shown the school this year.  I hope 
you have a lovely half term.  
 
Miss Mollett  
Executive Headteacher  
on Behalf of Leopold Primary School 
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